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Dear Parents/Guardians of  

 
Thank you for notifying us that your student has tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
Your child must now isolate at home for: 
 

• 10 days. Day 1 is the day after symptoms started or Day 1 is the day after they were tested if 
they have no symptoms OR 

• Until the student receives a negative diagnostic COVID-19 test and is asymptomatic OR 
• The student receives written permission to return to school from a medical doctor licensed 

under chapter 458. an osteopathic physician licensed under chapter 459, or an advanced 
registered nurse practitioner licensed under chapter 464 and this documentation is shared 
with the school site. 

Consistent with medical expert advice, individuals who need to isolate due to testing positive for 
COVID-19 should not gather with friends in person, participate in sports or take part in any other 
activities outside of the home during the isolation period as this increases the risk of spread of illness.  
 
Other household members must be separated from your positive child.  Please reach out to Alonso 
High School if you have questions or concerns regarding household separation.  
 
Student athletes are required to complete the return to play before returning to athletics. Please see 
Alonso website under Alonso Athletics for the form to take to the doctors office and bring to the 
athletic trainer.  Contact Ms. Omensetter with any questions.  
 
During isolation, your child will be able to immediately access learning materials and activities with 
their current teachers through Canvas. Assignments will be uploaded so that your child should not see 
a disruption in learning. Teachers may also send home printed packets of work for each content area. 
If your child is not well enough to complete assignments, we will provide them with plenty of time to 
catch up when they return.  
 
Virtual Quarantine Support enables access to teachers who are available to help students complete 
their teacher assigned lessons between the hours of 9am – 2pm every day. Teachers are certified and 
ready to assist our learners who are at home due to quarantine or isolation. Paper is a 24/7 tutorial 
service that is available to students in grades 6-12.   
 
Thank you for the trust you place in our schools and in our district. We will keep you informed and 
communicate regularly as we strive to deliver the best education for your children, while keeping the 
health and safety of our student body, staff, and families as our priority. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
James Harris 
Principal 
Alonso High School 
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Virtual Quarantine Support: Students can log in through Canvas, open Quarantine Support Course, 
and follow the instructions to be connected to a Virtual Support Teacher. 
 
Paper Tutoring Service: Paper is a secure, online tutoring service that provides middle and high school 
students with unlimited, 24/7 academic support. To get started, log into Clever and click on the Paper 
icon. 

 

 

 

HCPS Student Nutrition 

Free Student Meals During Isolation and Quarantine 

  
If your child needs free school meals during isolation or quarantine, go to http://bit.ly/reservemeals or call 813-

605-5156 to reserve meals.  

 

Meals reserved by 5:00 p.m. can be picked up the next business day from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.at Silo Bend 

Office Park, 9036 Brittany Way, Tampa, FL 33619.  

 

Meals are only available to students who are documented by their school as isolating or quarantining. Student 

Nutrition staff will verify the isolation or quarantine status of all students. 
  
  
Si su hijo/a necesita comidas escolares gratis durante la cuarentena, vaya a http://bit.ly/reservemeals o llame 

813-605-5156 para reservar la comida.  

 

Las comidas reservadas antes de las 5:00 p.m. se pueden recoger el siguiente día hábil entre las 11:30 a.m. a 

12:30 p.m. en Silo Bend Office Park, 9036 Brittany Way, Tampa, FL 33619. 

 

Las comidas sólo están disponibles para los estudiantes que están documentados por su escuela como aislados 

o en cuarentena. El personal de Nutrición Estudiantil verificará el estado de aislamiento o cuarentena de todos 

los estudiantes. 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3B6U916&data=04%7C01%7Cshani.hall%40hcps.net%7C23249c7b7c9240a4bd2a08d96bbb70ca%7C10a8fdf9c2ff4e0d9c191fe2c188164a%7C0%7C0%7C637659275052936082%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9aHRSstQpABdxPiHIuxJF3dD0kzYqDFVcpsUpzjVPEc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3B6U916&data=04%7C01%7Cshani.hall%40hcps.net%7C23249c7b7c9240a4bd2a08d96bbb70ca%7C10a8fdf9c2ff4e0d9c191fe2c188164a%7C0%7C0%7C637659275052936082%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=9aHRSstQpABdxPiHIuxJF3dD0kzYqDFVcpsUpzjVPEc%3D&reserved=0

